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A Message from Jane Black, Service Director (Education and Early Years)
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	SEND Local Area Inspection – Webinar for Parents / Carers

Dear colleagues,
As part of the Inspection of Cornwall Council local area’s effectiveness in identifying and meeting the needs of, and improving outcomes for, children and young people who have special educational needs and/or disabilities from 3 July 2017 to 7 July 2017, Ofsted will host an online webinar to allow parents and carers to contribute.
The webinar will take place at 1.30 pm on Friday, 30 June 2017. It will be led by the lead inspector, Nigel Evans HMI, who will ask parents and carers about their views and experiences on how effectively Cornwall Council is fulfilling the above responsibilities.
Please therefore find below a link to our web page which is promoting the webinar; there is a link on the page for parents / carers to register prior to the webinar taking place.  This is also linked from the Cornwall Council Home Page Carousel.
http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-learning/cornwall-send-area-inspection 
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